
September 
-    2024

Preschool

● Miss Miranda’s last day with preschool will be on August 30th. We will miss 
her,  but are so happy for her to welcome her baby this fall! Our new 
preschool para’s name is Kelsey Young. We are very excited to welcome her 
to the preschool classroom on September 9th!

● Volunteer opportunity: We are in need of apples for taste testing! Contact 
me if your interested in donating supplies or helping serve the snack!

Reminders

-apples
-squirrels/acorns
-fall

September 2nd- NO SCHOOL
September 20th- Early Out
September 26th- PARENT 
TEACHER CONFERENCES- no 
afternoon preschool
September 27th- No School

-Using their words during a 
conflict
-opening snacks 
independently 
-sharing toys

*Students are searching 
for snake skin at recess.*

Student tells the teacher: 
“Snakes don’t poop! They 
don’t have butts!” 

-Water bottles should be sent to school 
with WATER only please.

-The students will have a new sub and new 
para during the week of Sept. 3rd-5th. I will 
return on September 9th.

-Please email me family book pictures by 
Thursday, August 29th.
-Email: mnelson@sted.esu7.org

-Volunteer opportunities will be rotated 
when possible, otherwise volunteers will be 
chosen by a first come first serve basis.

Skills  to work on at 
home

Important Dates:

Learning  Themes

Funny  Preschool Quotes

Special  Notes:


